
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sedona Heritage Museum 20th Anniversary 
Jordan Historic Park –735 Jordan Road 

 Sedona, AZ, 86336 
May 19, 2018  

 

 
This is to notify the public that a quorum of the Sedona Historic Preservation Commission 
is attending the Sedona Heritage Museum’s 20th Anniversary at the Jordan Historic Park. 
This event will take place on Saturday, May 19th, 2018 at 735 Jordan Road, Sedona, AZ 
86336.  
 
While this is not an official Historic Preservation Commission meeting, public notice is 
given for this event because of the potential that a quorum of City Council, Commissions, 
Boards or Committees may be present at one time. 
 

 
        
Warren Campbell, Principal Planner 
Community Development  
 
 
 
Date posted at physical locations:  _05-10-18__  
Staff Initials: ___DJ_____ 


